
ARA Members Prepare for Annual Hill Day and State 

Legislative Summit 
 

Many of your automotive recycling colleagues will be packing 

their bags later this week to visit our Nation's Capitol on April 18-19 

and participate in ARA's annual Hill Day and State Legislative Summit.  These are 

popular annual events for many ARA members, providing important opportunities for 

auto recyclers to educate Members of Congress about the issues important to the 

industry as well as dialogue with ARA members in neighboring states about the 

legislative issues that they are facing. 

 

This year's event will begin on Sunday, April 17 with an ARA Board of Directors meeting, 

open to all ARA members.  On Monday, April 18 state legislative issues will be the topic 

of the day during the 9th Annual State Legislative Summit.  On Tuesday, April 19 ARA 

members will head to Capitol Hill to meet with their Congressional representatives to 

build on the success of last year's Hill Day, which contributed to a broader 

understanding in Congress of why OE parts data is critical to the industry as well as 

consumer safety.  Stay tuned for a complete wrap-up of these events in the April 25 

newsletter edition. 

 

 
 
 


